
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
May 23, 2016 

 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M160517 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – BRIEFING ON THE 

STATUS OF LESSONS LEARNED FROM THE FUKUSHIMA 
DAI-ICHI ACCIDENT, 9:00 A.M., TUESDAY, MAY 17, 2016, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and a panel of NRC staff on the status of 
actions taken in response to lessons learned from the Fukushima Dai-ichi accident, progress on 
Tier 1 activities, and plans for resolving open Tier 2 and 3 recommendations.  The external 
panelists were Anthony Pietrangelo, Chief Nuclear Officer, Nuclear Energy Institute; Ken 
Canavan, Director of Plant Technology, Electric Power Research Institute; Randy Bunt, 
Chairman of the Boiling Water Reactor Owner’s Group Fukushima Response Committee, 
Southern Nuclear Company; and Paul Gunter, Director, Reactor Oversight Project, Beyond 
Nuclear. 
     
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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